

12th December 2023

**Dear Hadley Parents** 

## CHRISTMAS HAMPER APPEAL - OASIS ACADEMY HUB

Oasis Academy Hub have been providing food and essentials since the Covid-19 pandemic and because of this we feel it is important to keep giving especially throughout the holidays. All money raised will go towards the Christmas Hampers (you can donate using this link: <a href="Christmas Hampers 2023">Christmas Hampers 2023</a> - a Community crowdfunding project in Enfield by Oasis Community Hub Hadley (crowdfunder.co.uk), which will include essentials and festive treats. If there is any money left over, it will go towards adding a little gift for the children.

At Hadley, we are asking you to contribute towards their regular food cupboard which provides meals and essential items for families and young people experiencing poverty. Please can you send any non-perishable food or toiletries to the Academy by **Wednesday**, **20**<sup>th</sup> **December 2023**.

Oasis staff and volunteers will do their best to make sure that no family or young person living or engaging in our community project goes without this Christmas.

Yours sincerely,

Oliver Kelly,

**Deputy Principal Phase 1**